
School Counselor Corps Advisory Board 

Update – March, 2015 

 

 

Funding Update for the 2015-2016 FY 

  

Funding for the 2015-2016 SCCG will be finalized in May with the release of the long bill 

however we will be notified of initial figure setting by mid-March.  If funded as originally 

written ($10 M) SCC will hold a new grant competition.  The Office of Competitive Grants at 

CDE is assisting us in the preparation and release of the RFP.  If we have a new competition, the 

RFP will be due on May 1, 2015.  It will be announced in the Scoop and CDE Update, with a 

Grant Training Webinar on April 3, 2015.  Approval of a new cohort would be on the June 19
th

, 

board retreat agenda. 

  

SCCG Legislative Report Update 

 

Dr. Amy Engelman has the data and currently working on the first draft of the report.   

  

Please mark your calendars for the School Counselor Board Retreat  

 June 19, 2015 

Silverthorne, Colorado 

 

Agenda and details for the day will be provided as the date approaches.   

  
  

 


